
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/18/2014 8:53:38 AM
Subject: RE: New Documents for Tomorrow

At this point we most likely will not have a brief for the Senate.
Can we please insert more information on some of the veto (in the notes column)?
If a possibility – we would love to share with you our thoughts on which ones.
Thanks,
Katherine
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 8:42 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley

Subject: New Documents for Tomorrow
 
                Josh will confirm in the morning, but these documents are updated for tomorrow based upon what my notes 
say happened today.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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